
GLPA  September Newsletter

Here’s hoping everyone has had a good summer on Glen Lake
and wishing that you have a wonderful last few weeks of summer
on the lake.  Fall is quickly coming towards us.

The September Membership meeting will be WEDNESDAY
SEPTEMBER 15 at 7pm at the QUEENSBURY SENIOR

CENTER.

We are all disappointed that we were not able to treat the lake.  I think it is evident to anyone
who knows somebody who owns or manages a business that these are unusual times and
finding proper levels of staffing is very nearly impossible.

Please take pictures of any invasive species you see when you are out on the lake so that we
can present these photos to DEC when we meet with them in December regarding our
treatment for 2022.   You can email your pictures to me at pmcphill@nycap.rr.com.  It’s not too
soon to plan for next year and hope that staffing is easier for everyone in the area….. Not just
applicators or divers.

MEMBERSHIP in the Glen Lake Protective Association is important for the protection of the
lake.  If you have not renewed your membership please do so.   If you know someone who is
not a member let us know so that we can solicit their membership.  Thank you for your support
of the Glen Lake Protective Association.

LOONS -  The loons like fresh water so the calls that we hear are not only beautiful to enjoy but
a sign of good lake quality.

SEPTIC and RUNOFF POLLUTION -    You control this. Whether by making sure your septic is
being emptied every third year or making sure runoff doesn’t enter the lake from your property
you can directly control and prevent these two sources of lake pollution.   Take care of our lake.

If you have any questions please contact me directly at pmcphill@nycap.rr.com or at
518-791-6779.   Respectfully,  Paul McPhillips.
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